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September Newsletter 
 

Euclid School PTA 

  

 

Thank you for joining the PTA! We can do so many great things 

for our children with your time and participation. Please make 

sure you have turned in the attached PTA committee signup 

sheet. If you are not sure how to help, please contact us. 

 

New parents! You may be wondering what our fundraising efforts 

are used towards, here are just a few!  

Every year, the PTA purchases new orange homework folders and 

blue writing folders for the entire school! We also purchase 

homework assignment pads for grades 2-5. Last year, we had 

famous author, Dan Gutman, visit our school!  We fund three 

assemblies each year and SO MUCH MORE!  Everything we raise 

goes back into programs and activities for the students of Euclid 

School. 

Mum orders are due this Thursday, 9/12. Download the form here: 

https://app.memberhub.com/download?r=144603;u=reps0nwelnk 

                  

 

Upcoming Events 

September 12 

Picture Day & Mum Orders Due 

September 17 

Back to School Night 

September 24 

PTA Meeting (Gym) 7:30PM 

September 26 

Board of Ed Meeting  

September 28 

Town Day  

 

Important 

Announcement 

If you haven’t yet paid your 

2019-2020 PTA dues, you may 

do so through Memberhub. 

Just login at 

https://app.memberhub.com/ 

Then click “shop” at the top of 

the page.  

https://app.memberhub.com/download?r=144603;u=reps0nwelnk
https://app.memberhub.com/
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Fundraiser News 

Our “Believe Kids” Fall Fundraiser kicks off this week!  It runs from 

9/12-10/11. Information will be sent home this week with your child.  

Items sold include: wrapping paper, kitchen items, holiday décor 

and more! The fundraiser has been a huge success for our PTA and 

was our second highest fundraiser in the 2018-2019 school year. 

Last year, we made a profit of $2,400! Our goal is to surpass that 

this year.  

 

After-school snack sale will take place every Friday immediately 

after school on the playground (weather permitting). There will be 

iced tea, lemonade, and various chips and snacks to choose from. 

Cash and Eagle Bucks can be used as payment. Everything is $1. If 

you are interested in donating items to the sale, please contact 

Lori Zorat at loriz@euclidschoolpta.com. 

 

Surprise your special little someone with a Birthday Gram! Click on 

the link below to download the order form, send it in with the 

delivery date and payment. Make sure you also include the 

classroom your child is in. Their special button and goodie bag* will 

be delivered that day! 

*Goodie bag includes: Pencil, Eraser, Sticker, book mark, and candy (a bag of 

skittles or starburst) 

https://app.memberhub.com/download?r=144233;u=17wnza53klbe 

                          

 

 

Ongoing Fundraisers 

 

Amazon will donate 0.5% of 

the price of your eligible 

Amazon Smile purchases to 

the Euclid School PTA. 

Visit smile.amazon.com & 

choose “18786 Euclid School 

PTA” 
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